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A Message to our Valued Customers 
  
As we monitor the developments of the coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic, the health and safety of 
our employees and customers remain our top priority. Equipment Technologies (ET) is considered a 
critical infrastructure manufacturer providing equipment, parts, and services to the Food and 
Agriculture industry, and we will remain open to serve you. 
  
ET has taken proactive steps to ensure safety standards at our Mooresville, IN manufacturing plant 
and parts warehouse, as we continue to provide you with the equipment, parts, and services you 
need during this time. 
  
As an organization, we have activated our business continuity plan, which includes monitoring the 
guidelines set forth by the FDA, CDC, and state and local authorities. ET Ag Centers and 
dealerships remain open, and personnel is following the guidelines to ensure the cleanliness of 
each store along with offering enhanced services such as call-ahead parts orders and curbside 
pickup. We also remain focused on the continued effectiveness of our American supply chain to 
ensure our stores are stocked with the essential parts you need. 
  
Our thoughts go out to the first responders, health care professionals, and all who have been 
affected during this unprecedented event.  We appreciate the farmers, ranchers, truckers, grocery 
store workers, and all in the agricultural industry who work tirelessly to feed the world. 
  
We are here for you. Please don't hesitate to contact us. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Matt Hays, CEO 
Equipment Technologies  


